SOUTH TEXAS HEADQUARTERS
Bldg3 e Naval Air Station e Corpus Christi, TX 78419 e (512) 939-2391

October 16, 1985

Dear USO Boardmember:

On Tuesday evening, October 22, the USO of South Texas and the military
commands of the NAS will be hosting an open house and a reception to honor
and thank the contributors to the USO. I believe that it is vitally
important that each of us as members of the Board of the USO attend this
significant event. As hosts, we should be present not only to show our
appreciation to our contributors but also to demonstrate our personal
involvement and support of our USO. Our attendance at Board meetings is
only the beginning of our responsibility as a Board member. Involvement,
dedication and support of USO activities beyond the Board meeting is
essential if our USO is to be a healthy and effective organization.

We have all made a commitment to support the USO and we should honor that
commitment. Please make your plans now to stop by the USO open house for
a few minutes and then be at the NAS Officers' Mess by 7:00 p.m. for the

dedication of the bus. See you there.
Sincerelfj:;

Paul A. Cameron
President, USO Board of South Texas

PAC/pjr

P.S. During the ribbon-cutting for the bus all USO Board members
are asked to gather by the entrance to the bus as Mayor Jones
and Rear Admiral Disher make their remarks and cut the ribbon.
We hope to have media coverage of this event.




